
October 2021 Search Committee Communication Report 
 
The Search Committee is feeling energised now that we have started meeting on a regular 
schedule again. We are very pleased to welcome our Interim Moderator Dr. Jean Morris. This 
committee has been serving faithfully since May 2020, and with the new re-boot of this 
committee we have had some changes to the members and leadership roles. Lorna Andronikou 
is taking on the leadership of the Search Committee and will be the convenor of this committee. 
We are truly blessed with Lorna’s strong leadership gifts, her wisdom, energy and faith filled 
dedication to the Search Committee. David Kurtz, Kevin MacFarlane, Cathy Millar, Inge Murray, 
Bart Stolee and Thelma Wagner are the members serving on the Search Committee.   
 
We have updated the Congregational Profile and it is posted on our website. This is an exciting 
time as we move forward on the journey of this search as God leads us to the next stage. 
 


